
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
 

DATE:   May 29, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Submitters 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 to the RFQ for Inspection Services for LED Lighting Retrofit 
 
RFQS TO BE OPENED: June 14, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the following item concerning the above referenced RFQ.  
This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as 
follows: 
 
ITEM #1: This item confirms that the RFQ due date is June 14, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) and 
corrects the date shown on page 19. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


